
This annual bursary has been established by 

Kent Archaeological Society in memory of Ian 

Coulson. Ian was Adviser for History in Kent 

schools for over 25 years and, at the time of 

his premature death in 2015, President of the 

Kent Archaeological Society.  

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE TEACHER 

RESPONSIBLE FOR HISTORY 

Applications are now being accepted for : 

THE IAN COULSON  

ANNUAL BURSARY FOR 

LOCAL HISTORY /  

ARCHAEOLOGY IN 

KENT SCHOOLS 

Aim of the bursary: 

To support the teaching and learning of  

archaeology and local history in Kent and Medway 

schools. 

Expectations and outcomes: 

Teachers in the successful school will have one 

year to research their chosen topic and produce 

related classroom materials. For the duration of 

the project they will have access to an adviser ap-

pointed by the KAS Education Committee. They 

will be expected to produce in digital format : 

 Local history/archaeology resources for chil-

dren to use in the classroom over a sustained 

period of time (i.e. several hours of work in 

the classroom) 

 Support materials for other teachers; for 

example a scheme of work, detailed explana-

tory notes and advice, additional resources 

and a bibliography  

These materials will then be made available to 

other schools on the Kent Archaeological Society, 

Canterbury Archaeological Trust and the Trust for 

Thanet  Archaeology websites - and elsewhere. 

One bursary, worth up to £1000, will be 

available each academic year ; any Kent or 

Medway school may apply for it. 

What can the bursary be used for? 

The bursary will contribute up to £1000 towards 

expenses incurred during the completion of the 

project. Acceptable expenses include: 

 the costs of supply cover 

 the purchase of equipment, software and/or 

subscriptions essential to the project 

 photocopying expenses 

 travel expenses (for example to an archive of-

fice or museum) 

FURTHER INFORMATION AND  
APPLICATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE ON 

THE FOLLOWING WEBSITES : 
 
 

Teachers in Kent schools are invited to apply for 

this year’s bursary to develop classroom resources 

based on Kent’s local history and/or  archaeology, 

two of Ian’s great  passions. It is open to teachers 

in both primary and secondary schools. 

APPLICATIONS WILL BE 

ACCCEPTED UNTIL 30 JUNE 2017 

http://www.kentarchaeology.org.uk/04/07/00.htm 

http://www.canterburytrust.co.uk/learning/
coulson-bursary/ 

http://www.thanetarch.co.uk/index.html 

For any enquiries about the bursary, please contact :  

marion.green@kentarchaeology.org 
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